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Term 4, 2024 

 
 

NOVEMBER 
 
Wednesday 20th to 
Friday 22nd 
3-6 Jindabyne 
Excursion 
 
Wednesday 20th 

Kinder 2025 transition 
Library Stocktake 
 
Thursday 21st  
K12 Ellens Café  
 
Wednesday 27th  
Kinder 2025 transition 
 

DECEMBER 
Monday 2nd  
Yr 6 Montague Island 
 
Tuesday 3rd 

Yr 6 NHS transition  
 
Wednesday 4th  
Kinder 2025 transition 
 
Thursday 5th 

Presentation rehearsal 
 
Thursday 12th  
Presentation Day 1-3pm 
 
Friday 13th 
Years 2-6 
School Sleepover 
 
Central Tilba School 
89 Corkhill Drive 
Phone: 4473 7210 
Email: centrtilba-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: 
https://centrtilba-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
 

 

Congratulations to all 
award recipients and a 
wonderful showcase of 
our music and sewing 
programs here at Tilba 
school! 
Privilege winner Bronte 
enjoyed an icy pole with 
her buddy Matilda on a 
warm day this week. 

Last Swimming Session 
What an achievement! Today we tested 
post-program distances, and the impact 
of our weekly lessons is amazing! Thank 
you to all our swimming teachers x 

Oskar Goes to Wollongong for FLL 
Oskar is a member of Ms Alison’s Narooma 
team, which will be competing in the FIRST 

Lego League on Saturday. This is an 
international science and robotics 

competition for children aged 9-16. Good 
luck Oskar- we can’t wait to hear all about it! 
 

Ryder and Oskar led a respectful 
Remembrance Day service. 
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Stage 2 independently wrote 
excellent information reports on 

chosen animals. They summarised 
researched information and 
organised it into structured 

paragraphs according to the main 
idea. 

Their illustrations are next level and 
depict the habitat of the animal. 

The woodwork shed is a hive of 
activity with wooden cars being 
constructed for the Tilbilly Cup! 

Our T-shirts are ready 
for our excursion! 

Excursion ready! 

Talent Show preparation has begun! Our 
annual Talent Extravaganza is on  

Monday 16th December. 

Banjo presented his slide show 
about the Batemans Marine Park 
with gusto! Everyone has enjoyed 

sharing their work this week. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Is this heavier, 
lighter, or much 
the same? These 
were the 
questions we 
were asking and 
answering in 
Kinder and Year 1 
Maths this week.  

In the last minute practise 
sessions for our assembly 
item, we decided to wear caps 
to match the rock’n’roll theme! 

At 11 o’clock on the 11th 
day of the 11th month, 
we showed respect as 
we observed  
Remembrance Day.  

Remember to choose your high tea items from the café menus! 

Things to remember:                           
* return library books                       
* practise best café manners 
 



 
 
 
  

Wednesday Yrs 3 - 6 
Library Day 

Friday Yrs K 1 2  
Library Day 

Library  
 

Thank you to all the students who 
have already returned their books 
for the upcoming stocktake. We 
appreciate your efforts in finding 

overdue books! 

In Literacy, 
Stage 3 have 
been learning 
how to write 

haiku poems. 
Above is Evie 

Jay’s haiku poem 
about 

Remembrance 
Day. 

 
During their 

Blueback novel 
study, Stage 3 

conducted 
character 

interviews. The 
students had to 
ask questions 

about the 
character’s life 

as well as 
challenges or 
conflicts they 

have 
experienced. 
They then got 
into character 
and took turns 

interviewing each 
other and 

answering the 
questions.  

  
 

Remembrance Day  
By Evie Jay 

We will remember,  
How important this day is. 

Let us not forget. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 


